
Whywaswinning theBattle of Britain in 1940 so
important?

Dear Parents and Carers

After half term, Year 6 will be learning about the Battle of Britain and WW2. To begin our learning, we are

planning to spend a day immersing children in activities which will help set the scene for them. We would love

them to come dressed up as a child from the 1940s. We will be working in and around the Tipi during the

morning, shelter building and cooking on the fire, so they must come in clothes which are warm and which can

get dirty: they may remain in these clothes all day.

Eagle Class need to come dressed up on Tuesday 31st October.

Buzzard Class need to come dressed up on Wednesday 1st November.

Here are some suggestions for dressing up - please do not go and buy anything, but use what you already

have.

Please remember that we also have our visit to Fort Nelson on Friday 3rd November - see our previous letter.

Thank you so much for your support in helping to bring the children’s learning alive.

The Year 6 Team.


